
EMERGENCY 
MANAGEMENT

EXERCISE 

Rocky View County, Tsuut’ina Nation, and the Red Cross will conduct an 
Emergency Management Exercise in the Hamlet of Bragg Creek on April 21, 2022 
from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m.

This is a training exercise only.

Residents of Bragg Creek should be aware of an increased emergency response 
presence in the area on April 21.

PLANNED IN BRAGG CREEK 

All residents of Rocky View County are reminded to ensure they are prepared 
for a natural disaster or an emergency by: 

•	 signing up for emergency alerts through the County’s SAFE & SOUND 
alert system at: www.rockyview.ca/safe-and-sound

•	 building and maintaining emergency kits  

•	 creating an emergency plan and practising the plan with your family  

•	 reviewing insurance coverage to ensure sufficient coverage is available 
to protect your family and property

April 21, 8 a.m. – 2 p.m.

FOR MORE DETAILS, VIST
WWW.ROCKYVIEW.CA/EMERGENCY


